
Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee, Monthly Meeting  
Thursday, November 21, 2013; 5:30-7:30 pm  
Oakland City Hall, Sgt Daniel Sakai Hearing Room (aka Hearing Room 4), Second Floor 
 
1. Lake Merritt BART Station Area Plan: Christina Ferracane of Planning presented an update 
on the Draft EIR for the plan and encouraged comments and input by December 5, 2013. The 
Plan includes bike lanes and lane reductions on 8th & 9th Streets east of Harrison, Oak and 
Madison, and on 10th Street for one block. The exact design of the bike lanes has not been 
finalized. No action was taken on this item 
  
2. Broadway Valdez District Specific Plan: Ed Manasse of Planning presented on the draft plan. 
The plan is consistent with the Oakland Bicycle Master Plan and comment deadline is (was) 
December 5, 2013. The committee discussed the plan but didn't take any action 
  
3. BPAC: long discussion about various options on how to restructure the Oakland BPAC 
consistent with the Metropolitan Transportation Commission new TDA guidelines. The 
committee asked that this item be brought back to the December BPAC for further discussion 
with refined options. 
 


